Hi all,
As you may know, branch officers are elected on a three-year cycle, with elections due in the first quarter of 2025.
GGC branch is planning to hold elections for branch officers at our meeting on the 13th of March 2025. This will take place at 1.30pm at John Smith House, with the option of attending remotely on Zoom.
The posts available are:
· Chair
· Deputy chair
· Secretary
· Deputy secretary
· Treasurer
· Equalities officer
· Health & safety officer
· Education officer
· Political officer
· Communications officer
· Organising officer
· Recruitment officer
· Environmental officer

To be eligible for election, you must be a member of the branch, and proposed and seconded by members of the branch. You can nominate yourself. Nominations can be made in advance, or at the meeting. You can be nominated if you’re not able to attend the meeting, as long as you let me know in advance that you are willing to accept the nomination.
All branch members are eligible to vote, but you have to be present at the meeting, either in-person or remotely.
Further information about the main branch positions is contained in the attached leaflet. If you have any questions about any of the positions, let me know.
Full details of the meeting, including how to join on Zoom, will be circulated closer to the time. 
Please forward this message to members in your area. I’ll also put a copy of it on our website at https://unitenhsggc.unitetheunion.org/
Andrew

Andrew Gray
Senior Representative / Branch Secretary
Unite the UNION NHS GGC Branch
andrew.gray7@nhs.scot

